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Senator Dolan

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring the Hawken School girls 400-yard freestyle relay 

team as the 2021 Division II State Champion.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 134th General Assembly 
of Ohio are pleased to pay tribute to the Hawken School girls 400-yard 
freestyle relay team on winning the 2021 Division II State 
Championship; and

WHEREAS, The Hawken School girls 400-yard freestyle relay team 
certainly proved themselves to be an exceptional group by securing 
this year’s Division II State Championship title with a time of 
3:28.27. Without question, the Hawks’ strong performance and adept 
skill at overcoming adversity led the squad to victories that have 
earned its members the respect and admiration of many; and

WHEREAS, Hawken School girls 400-yard freestyle relay team members 
Maggie Mallett, Ella Gilson, Chloe Katz, and Jess Eden have developed 
into a remarkably efficient group of swimmers whose skill in the water 
is equaled only by their exemplary teamwork and sportsmanship. They 
are a credit not only to their families and their school but also to 
their superb coaches; and

WHEREAS, Coach Tim Hable has demonstrated remarkable energy, 
enthusiasm, and dedication in guiding the Hawken School girls 400-yard 
freestyle relay team to victory, and his skill is reflected in the 
squad’s outstanding accomplishment. Due largely to his tireless 
efforts, the members have established themselves as winners, both in 
and out of athletic competition, and he has gained the respect and 
admiration of all who know him; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 134th General 
Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, honor the Hawken School 
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girls 400-yard freestyle relay team on its outstanding achievement and 
salute the members as fine young Ohioans; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to the Hawken School girls 400-
yard freestyle relay team.
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